
Notice 

07.04.2021 

 

In reference to the office order AU/REG/0316/21 dated 25-03-2021, the rent-agreement with  

Chingrihata Boys hostel is terminated and  closure of the hostel has been initiated w.e.f from 1
st

 April 

2021.  

In this regard the boarders of this hostel are requested to vacate the hostel by 21.03.2021. Authority 

will provide all measures to co-ordinate the process smoothly. 

For any queries in this regard, Care-taker of Chingrihata hostel may be communicated. 

 

Chairman 

Hostel Management Committee 

Aliah University, Newtown  

 

 


